
 

 

 

 

 

The Holmes Harbor Sewer District (HHSD) diverted .819 million gallons of wastewater into the onsite off 

- spec pond in 2023.  

There were two diversion events in 2023.  

May 01, 2023 HHSD experienced an event that was due to operator error.  

On June 27, 2023 HHSD experienced challenges with the disinfection system.  

HHSD SBR was online for 365 days and diverted flows for fifteen of those days.  
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